
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund – Student Fund Reporting Disclosure 
Schools receiving funding from Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund established under the CARES Act and 

subsequently supplemented by the CRRSAA and ARP are required to report information describing the use of these 

funds to the Secretary of Education.  

Initial Report – Period Ending June 30, 2021 
1. An acknowledgement that the institution signed and returned to the Department the Certification and 

Agreement and the assurance that the institution has used the applicable amount of funds designated under the 

CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

a. MBU has followed, and will follow, the instructions and guidance provided by the CARES Act, the 

CRRSAA Act, the ARP Act, the U.S. Department of Education, Federal Student Aid, and the Certification 

and Agreement completed in April, 2020. 

2. The total amount of funds that the institution will receive or has received from the Department pursuant to the 

institution's Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under the CRRSAA and 

ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs. 

a. MBU received $5,872,423 in funding through the ARP Act. Of this amount, at least $2,956,510 will be 

used for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

3. The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students under the ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) 

programs as of the date of submission (i.e., as of the initial report and every calendar quarter thereafter). 

a. Initial Report: As of June 30th, 2021, MBU awarded $0 in Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students 

from the HEERF funding allocated by ARP. 

4. The estimated total number of students at the institution that are eligible to receive Emergency Financial Aid 

Grants to Students under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs. 

a. At this time, MBU has not determined their methodology for how we will deliver the portion of funding 

allocated under the ARP Act for student grants. 

5. The total number of students who have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant to students under the 

CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs. 

a. As of March 31, 2021, MBU had awarded 0 students through the ARP Act funding. 

6. The method(s) used by the institution to determine which students receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants and 

how much they would receive under the ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs. 

a. At this time, MBU has not determined their methodology for how we will deliver the portion of funding 

allocated under the ARP Act for student grants. 

7. Any instructions, directions, or guidance provided by the institution to students concerning the Emergency 

Financial Aid Grants. 

a. At this time, MBU has not provided any information to students about funding received from the ARP 

Act. 

Questions about HEERF Student Emergency Grants can be sent to SFS@mobap.edu. 
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